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Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 2:30 PM
To: 'Weathers, Stephen W'
Subject: RE: Notification to Complete 4th Quarter 2020 Groundwater Monitoring at DCP Midstream 

Remediation Sites.

Hello, 
 
Thank you for the notification(s).  In future, approximate times on site, if possible, would be appreciated.  If conditions 
change, please inform OCD.  Thanks for your efforts. 
 
Bradford Billings 
 

From: Weathers, Stephen W <SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 2:10 PM 
To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Kyle Norman <knorman@tasman‐geo.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Notification to Complete 4th Quarter 2020 Groundwater Monitoring at DCP Midstream Remediation 
Sites. 
 

Brad/Mike 

This email is to serve as notification that Tasman Geoscience will be conducting the 4th Quarter 2020 
groundwater sampling event during December at several DCP Midstream remediation sites 

Below is the estimated sampling schedule: 

Burton Flats Booster Station (2RP-799) located in Eddy County (4th and 5th Lots,  Sec 1, T21S, R27E) 
starting on 12/11/20. 

RR Ext Site (AP# 55) located in Lea County (Unit C, Sec 19, T20S, R37E) starting on 12/14/20. 

Hobbs Booster Site (AP-114) located in Lea County (Units C & D, Sec 4, T19S, R36E) starting on 
12/15/20. 

Lee Former Gas Plant Site (GW-002) located in Lea County (Unit O, Sec 30, Township 17S, Range 35E) 
starting on 12/16/20 through 12/18/20. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Thanks 
 
Steve 
 
 
 

Stephen W Weathers, P.G. 
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Principal Environmental Specialist 
DCP Midstream, LP 
Office 303.605.1718 
Cell 303.619.3042 
 
 
 


